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JOIN US FOR OUR
MARENGO

MARKETS, RICE'S
HOUSE OF
GROOMING

RIBBON CUTTING,
DK'S EATERY

RIBBON CUTTING,
AND BEING A

RAGBRAI
MEETING TOWN

ALL IN JULY!

WE ARE EXCITED TO
ANNOUNCE THAT RENEW
SALON & SPA WILL BE

MOVING TO MARENGO FROM
AMANA.  THEY HAVE

PUCHASED THE BUILDING
LOCATED AT 1061 COURT

AVENUE. 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100063749914093&__cft__[0]=AZVbdgVCrKAzIe-KtJQD4qAeLhCPe1wYXFnWCh30uRwXEHu7ZMZ7z0KTTp21zOaOBL9kzCqKoMqzUWZX10Vt48uZvtGrRmWKZ8b16whea-8hLxPkpEIivuuk9iPscPugzLBgg2b-cKc3bc731h59u8P0qYz5zacSHyX1G74o9_BvilfWY7-eioc3C550WoPRBc4&__tn__=-]K-R





JUNE 2023 MARENGO MEMBER MIXERS UPDATE

 MarenGO Member Mixers Schedule for July 2023
July 13th, 2023 @ 9AM - Ben's Repair & S&J Sanitation - 400 Western Ave

July 27th, 2023 @ 9AM -Professional Service Association 1164 Marengo Ave

Fireside Winery hosted our mixer on June 8th. Bill and Rona Wyant told us of their journey on how they became
interested in starting their Winery and how in the last 17 years, it has grown into what it is today. Fireside Winery is
a very much family business and shows how you can accomplish anything with hard work, dedication, and
experience. The picture above left is Bill and Rona Wyant on the west patio of the Winery, keeping us on our toes
with their recollections of the last 17 years. The picture above right is the group receiving a tour of their production
facility and watching the bottling process. Our mixer on June 22nd at Professional Service Association is postponed
to July 27th.

Marengo's 3rd of July Celebration
Marengo's 3rd of July celebration was a huge success.  The day started with a 6:30 AM with a 5k run/walk.  Then the
day continued with a car show, horseshoes, bags tournament, lots of food vendors in the park, a mentalist at the
Iowa Valley High School auditorium, Kids Activities, Little Miss & Mr. Contest, Leanne School of Dance
performances, the parade, Rolle Bolle, Tyler Richton and the High Bank Boys, and ended with a wonderful fireworks
display.  We can thank everyone enough for helping to make this a great event!

THE BACK PORCH FLOWERS, SIPS, & GIFTS GOT THEIR NEW SIGNS HUNG.
THEY CHOSE A LOVELY FLAT SIGN ON THEIR BUILDING TO CATCH THE EYE

OF PEOPLE DRIVING BY. THEY ALSO CHOSE TWO BLADE SIGNS. ONE
BLADE SIGN SAYS COFFEE, AND THE OTHER SAYS FLOWERS. THE
PURPOSE OF THE BLADE SIGNS IS FOR PEOPLE WALKING ON THE

SIDEWALKS AND LOOKING UP AND SEEING WHAT A STORE HAS TO OFFER. 

COMMUNITY BETTERMENT
MARENGO COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT WAS AWARDED $4,600 FROM THE

IOWA COUNTY COMMUNITY FOUNDATION FOR DOWNTOWN MARENGO
BANNERS.


